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10 August 2021

Ref: 0000081027

Dear-

On behalf of the Wiltshire Air Ambulance Charitable Trust, thank you to the members of the Corsley Tennis
Club for your wonderful donation of £75.00 raised at your American Tournament on the 4" July. Your
support and generosity is truly appreciated.

Wiltshire Air Ambulance is a charity and relies on donations to continue saving lives. We receive no regular
direct funding from the Government or National Lottery grants. It costs £3.75 million a year to continue
flying and saving lives, that's just over £10,000 per day.

We have continued to operate on the frontline throughout the coronavirus pandemic, ensuring that our
aircrew are there for when people need us most. Even during the national three lockdowns, we have been
able to continue bringing enhanced clinical skills, medication and lifesaving equipment to the scene, whilst
taking the necessary precautions to protect our staff and patients.

The health and wellbeing of our staff is of paramount importance to us. Given the clinical nature of our
airbase, our charity office remains closed to the general public at present.

However, if you would like any further information about Wiltshire Air Ambulance, please do contact us by
email to hello@wiltshireairambulance.co.uk. Additionally, to keep up to date with our charity and to find out
how your generous donation is used for our lifesaving work, why not sign up to our monthly e-newsletter
here: https /iwww. wiltshireairambulance.co.uk/newsletter.

Sending our very best wishes from the Charity Team and Crew at Wiltshire Air Ambulance.

Yours sincerely,
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Louisa Perrett

Donor Relationship Assistant



